OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL
A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW

Excellence, Teamwork, Equality, Respect
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Inspiring Excellence Together

Oxhey First School Head teacher: Mrs A Rourke
Pennine Way, Telephone 01782 513000
Biddulph E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk
Staffordshire www.oxheyfirstschool.com
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Date: 25™ November 2019
Dear Parent,

The children have been working really hard on the dance ready for the Inspire show, to be held on Tuesday 11* February 2020 at
the Victoria Hall, Hanley. I'm sure you'll really enjoy it! Here is some information about tickets and costumes.

Tickets — We are only able to sell 2 tickets per child and they are on sale as of now, priced at £6.00 each. PLEASE RETURN THE
TICKET ORDER FORM SLIP BELOW WITH PAYMENT BY FRIDAY 6™ DECEMBER 2019.

Tickets shall be available for collection from the week beginning Monday 13* January 2020 please wait for a text to say they
have arrived in school, before you collect them. Additional tickets will go on general sale from Biddulph High School, more
information to follow. Please do not contact the High School until more information is sent, we shall contact you through text to let
you know when this shall be.

Costumes- This year the children need to wear...

Black leqgings/joggers/trousers- suitable for dancing.

A neon top with short sleeves.

Suitable dancing footwear.

Hair accessories if you so wish to match the neon theme!

If the dance leaders from the High school have any other requests regarding costumes I shall let you know as soon as I can.
Could costumes please come into school for the club on Monday 27 January so a photo can be taken! Thank you

More information regarding the show shall be sent to you closer to the event.

Many thanks for your support,
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Fletcher

PE lead

Inspire Dance Show TUESDAY 11* FEBRUARY 2020, Victoria Hall, Hanley

I would like 1 ticket for the dance show and I enclose £6

I would like 2 tickets for the dance show and I enclose £12 (Maximum 2 tickets per child)

IN THIS INSTANCE ONLY CASH AND CHEQUES ARE ACCEPTABLE IN A SEALED ENVELOPED AND CHEQUES MADE PAYABLE
TO BIDDULPH HIGH SCHOOL

(Ticket collection not until the week beginning the 13* January, please wait for a text before you collect them)

If anyone needs wheelchair access please let us know.
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